

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

15th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Our new Eco Council is taking responsibility to enable our school to take part in the National 'Switch Off Fortnight' campaign to help reduce energy use in the school, see the link for more information https://www.jointhepod.org/campaigns/sof21

One of the challenges run by the campaign this year is to create a design for a T-shirt with a message or picture that can be used to spread the word about switching off appliances that are not in use to reduce electricity use.

We have shared this challenge with the children in Assembly on Monday 14th November.

The Eco Council has supplied each class with some recycled paper that can be used for your child to put their design on, they may bring this paper home to work on their designs.

All entries need to have their name in **BLOCK CAPITALS** at the bottom of the page along with class details.

The deadline for designs to be in school is Wednesday 23rd November, as this will give the Eco Council time to collect them in, scan the designs and send them off before the closing date on 28th November.

Thank you for your support

Miss Burns and the Eco Council















